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NEWSLETTER

Hello to all Members
I hope you and your families are well, it has been a long time since we could meet together, I can now 
tell you that our monthly meeting can resume on Tuesday 10th August 2021 at 20-00 hrs in Sgts Mess 
the Army Reserve Centre, Wexford Road, Oxton, Birkenhead. CH43 9TF  I would like to see as many 
members as possible attending. Your input is important to the success of the Branch
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Remembrance Sunday The Birkenhead Branch RASC & RCT Standard will be paraded at Hamilton Square 
Cenotaph, Birkenhead on Sunday 14th November and Thursday 11th November at 11-00 hrs
 The committee would like to see as many members as possible attending
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
North West District Annual Get Together Blackpool. This event traditionally has been organised by the Preston 
Branch but has had co be cancelled the last 2 years because of the Covid Pandemic. We don’t know of any details of 
this year to date but will inform everyone as soon as details are confirmed
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Christmas Dinner Again the Christmas Dinner has been cancelled last year. We have secured the booking with The 
Adelphi for this year and the date is Sunday 12th December 2021
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Sick Parade. Unfortunately we have had a number of members that have had stays in Hospital and now released to 
recover at home Mr Ted Cowan Eye Operation, Mr Cyril Parsons Pneumonia, Covid, now Pulmonary Phybrosis still 
very poorly. Mr Dennis Kelly Broken Shoulder, Mr Steve Thomas Broken Neck We wish them All the Best and a 
speedy recovery
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
LAST POST Sadly we have lost several members this year Mr Frank Page (Yank) Ex RASC, RCT & Movement 
Control. Mr Steve McDonald Ex RCT(V)  Mr Alf White age 99 Ex Dunkirk Veteran RASC  Mr Phil Curphey, Ex 
Chairman Birkenhead Branch RASC & RCT Association. Mrs. Pat Jackson, Ex WRAC
May the all Rest in Peace
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...
Keep in Touch Any members receiving this news letter by post and has an e-mail address please let me 
know on my e-mail address phil-hunt1@hotmail.co.uk
Nil Sine Labore
Keep on truckin’
Phil Hunt ( Hon Sec )
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